
 
 

   

 
 
 
PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 

 
LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS No 170 of 2025 
 
Our Ref: TM/PYD/109/96  
  
 
18 September 2025 
 
 

Cancellation of LNtM 106 - Hazard To Navigation in Marsamxett Harbour 
 
 
The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners that the Hazard to 
navigation in Marsamxett Harbour, mentioned in Local Notice to Mariners No 106 of 2025, 
has been removed. 
 
 
Local Notice to Mariners No 106 of 2025 is hereby CANCELLED. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


